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EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

Rachel Thang
Thang is a caring soul who


diligently follows through with

utmost care and pride for her

client’s. We would call Thang


‘Subee’s Superwoman’, as nothing

is ever a problem. We can’t thank

Thang enough for the hard work


and strength she shows every day

at work. Congratulations!






Our Employee of the month

for November is awarded to


Rachel. 
Congratulations Rachel, you

are always so reliable and


happy to help out when

needed. 

Thank you 





Introducing Our New Employees

Ainsley
Ainsley is our new Service Coordinator and


RN. Ainsley has previously worked at the

coffs hospital for 20years. She is looking


forward to the change and becoming part

of the Subee team & providing nursing care


and coordination support for clients.



Farewell

Service Coordinator Nancy

Kirkwood has left Subee after 18


months.
She is moving inland to start a

new adventure spending more


time doing the things she loves.
We thank Nancy for all the


support she provided and wish

her all the best in the future.  















Seasonal Recipes

Movie  Recommendation 

Christmas Punch
(Alcoholic or Not)




Christmas Pudding



A Man Called Otto
Based on the comical and moving # 1 New


York Times bestseller, A Man Called Otto tells
the story of Otto Anderson (Tom Hanks), a


grumpy widower who is very set in his ways.

When a lively young family moves in next


door, he meets his match in quick-witted and

very pregnant Marisol, leading to an unlikely


friendship that will turn his world upside-

down. Experience a funny, heartwarming


story about how some families come from the

most unexpected places.



Upcoming Events - Coffs Harbour

Woopi Christmas Markets 
7 December 2022

Abba & The Bee GeesTribute Show
18 December 2022

Featuring two internationally

acclaimed shows; Abba Re-Bjorn and


The Ultimate Bee Gees have joined

forces together for a one-off “disco


night” in a showcase spectacular.
Collating 5 decades of super hits from

ABBA & the BEE GEES in one 2-and-a-

half-hour high octane show, the ABBA


& THE BEE GEES SHOW has been

hailed as the Ultimate night of


entertainment. Hear all the hits that

will be forever etched in our memories

such as Dancing Queen, Stayin’ Alive,


Knowing me Knowing you,

Massachusetts and many more.




Jetty Memorial Theatre 8pm

Book Here

Adult: $58.50, Under 21: $53.50
Family (2 Adult, 2 Children): $214

Concession: $53.50

Shop and discover the

perfect Christmas


presents from local

producers and small


business at our Christmas

Twilight Market!

We will be hosting loads of

your favourite local small

businesses on the lawn at

the brewery, come down

and enjoy live music and

your favourite beverage


while you get your

Christmas shopping done! 

7 Willis Rd, Woolgoolga

https://www.jettytheatre.com/christmas-with-abba-and-the-bee-gees-tribute-show/?fbclid=IwAR0X1FcQO-0FxEGTPLPSk6iT8TazMZFbgxDai6r3zI8SJRcjGfFckzp4Ip4
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Upcoming Events - Newcastle
Lake Mac Carols






11 December 2022

Speers Point Park

The free event will feature kids

activities along with food


trucks, roving entertainment

and a jam-packed main stage

program from 5pm-8.30pm


including a special visit from

Santa!

Newcastle Christmas Pooch Market





Alice in Wonderland





10 December 2022
For one day only, the streets of


Newcastle will be transforming into a

giant, escape-room-style experience


on Saturday the 10th December, 2022.

Don’t be late! Solve clues which just

get curiouser and curiouser, take on


mad and mischievous challenges, and

uncover a dark conspiracy at the heart


of Wonderland.



Book Here

https://www.cluedupp.com/products/alice-newcastle-australia-december?fbclid=IwAR3z4AX-fHfgLGTF8gt8Q96E7N5nPvH_q6yj8L0w1VkyiS5zxcTPtXAHNl4


From HR: 
Support Worker/Cleaner meeting times will be


placed on your roster shortly for next year. They will

be occurring every 2 months in January, March,


May, July, September and November 2023 at the

Subee office. 

Thank you everyone for all your work over the past

year. Warm wishes to you and your family during


this festive season😊





Notices



Click Here to Learn More

Your New Password
The monthly password to access

the Staff Portal for December is

Our Staff Portal

Our Website

   Wishing you a day full of laughter and happiness

and a year that brings you much success. May all


life's blessings be yours, on your birthday and

always. Wishing you a happy birthday, a wonderful


year and success in all you do. 

 A big happy birthday to everyone 
with a birthday this December.

USERNAME: Staff
PASSWORD: Festive




Thank you to everyone who has completed their online training

so far. Please let HR know if you are having any troubles with


your online learning. 

Click Here to start Learning

Online Training

This months topic is 
'Dignity of Risk'

https://headsupdiabetes.com.au/
https://subeetraining.com/staff-portal/
https://subeenewlake.com.au/
https://www.ausmed.com.au/dashboard


Meet Lucy the Mini Dachshund who is a combined Birthday and

Christmas present for Laurelle from her daughter and family in


Tamworth. Ray is quite besotted with her and keeps him company

and occupied while Laurelle is at work. Lucy is just over 3 months


old , she loves her lamb’s ears and liver treats. 



New Puppy

From 1st December 2022 Subee Newlake has extended their Incident

Reporting System to include SIRS which is now required in In-Home-Care. 
This is an initiative that helps prevent and reduce incidents of abuse and


neglect in aged care services.  Reportable incidents must always be reported

immediately to the office and a written incident report to follow.




Serious Incident Response Scheme

(SIRS)

https://www.agedcarequality.gov.au/resour

ces/reportable-incidents-under-sirs-video

Please complete the SIRS Training

Module in Ausmed

https://www.agedcarequality.gov.au/resources/reportable-incidents-under-sirs-video
https://www.agedcarequality.gov.au/resources/reportable-incidents-under-sirs-video


Click here for more info

https://mooc.utas.edu.au/course/31


COVID reminder -
Increase cases and people moving around with


holiday period on us.
Stay vigilant, screen clients for symptoms when


arriving to service and do not attend work if

unwell. RAT test if you have any COVID symptoms


or have been a close contact.



Before starting a service with your client,

please check the care plan before every shift,


in case of any changes to service.

Moving forward, Newsletters will now be issued

every second month.  If you have any news to add,


please email Rachel -

rphillips@subeenewlake.com.au

It could be a new family member arrival, some

artwork you would like to share, an accomplishment


you have achieved, an upcoming event you have

heard about, or anything else you would like to add :)



News for next month?
Email: rphillips@subeenewlake.com.au

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK

OUR WEBSITE OUR STAFF PORTAL

Coffs Harbour
Newcastle

https://subeenewlake.com.au/
https://subeetraining.com/staff-portal/
https://www.facebook.com/SubeeNewlakeCoffs
https://www.facebook.com/SubeeNewlakeNewcastle

